

THANK YOU to the Parishes of Five Saints West and Union Presbyterian Church!

With your help and the strong support of our community, Patrick Place has raised 100% of the funds necessary for renovation and construction at our site at St. Mary's Church. In March, we enjoyed our very successful annual gala which helped push us past our renovations goal.

After a thorough process, Gardner Plus has been retained as our architect to complete project drawings.

Once drawings are completed, we will solicit bids from construction firms. As we begin renovations, we will continue to raise funds for our operating budget.

We wish to thank all of our donors. Patrick Place recently received a United Way number and we participated in the ROC The Day Campaign with pleasantly surprising results. As this year's United Way campaign kicks off here in the Rochester area, we hope you will consider donating directly to Patrick Place. Please designate #2569 when filling out your United Way form. We are also listed in the United Way brochure.

Patrick Place has also received several inquiries about naming opportunities for the rooms, donating equipment, or focused giving for building and furnishing our "Place." For more information about giving to Patrick Place, please contact us at <a href="info@PatrickPlace.org">info@PatrickPlace.org</a>.

The Board of Directors